
New York City Industrial Development Agency 

Independent Auditor Management Letter for Fiscal Year 2020 

This is not applicable as the New York City Industrial Development Agency’s independent auditor 
did not issue a management letter in connection with its audit of the Authority’s schedule of 
investments in Fiscal Year 2020.


